

Dear New Resident,

It's always good to know that we have newcomers to our city!

We are so excited that you chose the City of Elm Springs as your new home and hope that you enjoy it here. Moving to a new area is a difficult time: new neighbors, schools, shopping areas, etc. We have put together this welcome information in an effort to make your transition as smooth as possible. As a reminder, when changing your address at the DMV, please make sure to add Elm Springs as your city and not Springdale as you will get a lower tax rate on your purchases.

Our City Hall and Police Offices are located on 289 Jayroe Ave. You will also find the City Park with a pavilion and playground for families.

We have two meetings a month which are located at the City Hall. It is our sincerest hope that you will soon participate and get involved in our city!

Planning Commission meets on the <u>2nd Thursday</u> of each month at *6:30pm*.

City Council meets on the 4th Thursday of each month at 6:30pm.

You will also find pertinent information on our website at www.elmsprings.net and on our Facebook page.

Again, welcome to The City of Elm Springs and please know that if we can be of any further assistance, we are only a phone call away.

Sincerely,

Connie Newman City Clerk 479.248.7323 ext 3 cityclerk@elmsprings.net Mari Massingill Sewer Clerk 479.248.1981 mmassingill@elmsprings.net